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The Mammoth Cave National Park Association held its Annual Meeting on July 20th at 
Mammoth Cave National Park.  President Lee Davis welcomed over 40 members of the 
Association to meeting that was held at the Park Service Training Center.  Members 
elected the following Executive Committee Members: President-E. Lee Davis, 1st Vice 
President-N. E. Reed, 2nd Vice President-Bobby Bunnell, 3rd Vice President-Mitchell 
Nance, Secretary-Terry Bunnell, Treasurer-Greg Davis, along with members-Lewis 
Cutliff, Mary-Stuart Reichard, Anne Barnes Bird, Norman Warnell, Leland Gregory, and 
Sheila Kramer.  Members award funds to the following for educational activities that will 
be held at Mammoth Cave National Park: Mammoth Cave National Park-Educational 
Program, Caverna Elementary School, and Barren County Middle School.  The 
Association will be assisting two (2) area school systems with transportation costs to 
visit Mammoth Cave National Park in the upcoming school year.  The Association 
members were provided lunch by the Mammoth Cave Hotel at the conclusion of the 
Annual Meeting. 
 
The Mammoth Cave National Park Association was established in 1925, with the 
Mission to promote the establishment and maintenance of a National Park in the 
Mammoth Cave Region.  Today, the Association works to assist and promote the 
obligation to safeguard all those things which give Mammoth Cave its distinction, and to 
promote its contribution to the enjoyment and use of the people.  For more information 
on the Association visit www.MCNPA.org 
 

 
From left to right: 2019 Executive Board Members: Anne Barnes Bird, Bobby Bunnell, Lewis Cutliff, Greg Davis, 
Norman Warnell, Sheila Kraemer, Lee Davis, Mitchell, Nance, Mary-Stewart Reichard, and Leland Gregory.  Absent 
were: N. E. Reed and Terry Bunnell. 
 


